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WELCOME TO THE NEW CEEBEE BRAND! 

As we approach our 25th year of being in business, we have refreshed and modernised our brand.

This newsletter refl ects our new branding and our new by-line - “to the point debt recovery” - which demonstrates 
our ethos. We specialize in collecting school fees and now service over 650 schools nationwide.

Since our last newsletter in February 2022, an additional 53 Schools joined the CeeBee family.

We would like to thank our original clients from 24 years ago, who are still with CeeBee today. These clients have 
been such an integral part of our success.

Allen Glen High School, Bedfordview Primary School, Benoni Junior School, Boskop Primary School,Christian 
Brothers College, Hyde Park High School, Kingsmead College, Martin Primary School, Parktown Girls High School, 
Sacred Heart College, St Mary’s School & Summerfi elds Primary School.

It’s Handover Season
We are often asked when is the best time to handover?

Our experience over the last 24 years is that the best practice is to hand over as soon as possible.

For public schools this is normally in August of each year as public schools have to by law ensure the Exemption 
Act processes have been followed and that their Section 41 letters have been sent and that the required three 
month waiting period has expired.

CeeBee can process your Section 41 letters on your behalf.

If you need any clarity on the above contact us on 011 913 2447

The benefi ts of handing over early are:

• It stops your school fees Prescribing
• Rehabilitates bad payers
• Minimizes debt rolling over
• Improves your schools cash fl ow

• The ‘younger” the debt is, the easier it is to collect.
• It gives your internal collection process “ teeth”
• Your paying parents appreciate something is being 

done.



Benefi ts of using SharePoint:

If you are interested in the SharePoint folder please reply to this email and we will create one for you.

Once the folder is created by CeeBee, CeeBee will send the SharePoint folder link to the school. The school can 
then upload fi les onto the online platform for new hand overs, school statements, etc.

0861 CB DEBT (0861 22 33 28)
www.ceebee.co.za

Sharepoint
To provide an easier way for the school to submit documents to CeeBee we can now create a SharePoint folder for 
your school as a secure place to store, organize, share, and access information online from any device.

All your information is stored securely in the cloud. Only the school and senior CeeBee staff  members have access 
to this folder.

To use all you need is an internet connection and a web browser, such as Microsoft Edge, Internet Explorer, 
Chrome, or Firefox.

• This will save the school costs on ink and paper.
• It will avoid time delays to get the documentation 

to and from CeeBee.
• Limitless storage.

• The data stays on the SharePoint folder for future 
reference.

• Easy access.
• Acts as your Centralized Hub.

CeeBee in the news
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Tee off for the Boksburg SPCA
Boksburg SPCA is inviting 
the community to its fun-
filled golf day fundraiser at 
The Lake Club in Benoni 
on September 28.

It will be a shotgun start 
at 11:00.

Attendees can look 

forward to a wheelbarrow 
raffle and other exciting 
events.

The society will appreci-
ate the community’s partici-
pation and support.

All funds raised at the 
event will go towards the 

furry friends at the society.
Anybody wanting to 

book a four-ball, sponsor a 
hole or gift some prizes for 
the day may contact Sue 
Beadon (Boksburg SPCA 
secretary) at secretary@
boksburgspca.co.za.

Marna Maré was recently appointed the new 
village manager of Trans-50 Witfield Park 
Retirement Village.

She takes over the reins from Marinda Lom-
baard, who retired.

The new manager has been at Trans-50 for 
15 years, previously working as the village 
manager at the branch in Pretoria, Jakaranda 
Park.

“My job is my passion. I love being at Wit-
field Park, and although every day presents its 
challenges, it remains worth it.

“My vision for the village is to create a 
home for all our residents where they not only 
are safe but have the opportunity to live life 
to the fullest. I envision consistently sound 
financial and administrative management. In 
addition to this, I believe that employees are 
a company’s biggest asset. “Their well-being 
will always remain a priority,” she added.

Marna Maré’s favourite quote is by 
Jennifer Lee: “Be fearless in the pursuit 

of what sets your soul on fire.”

CeeBee Debt Management Services 
blessed the Boksburg Child Welfare with 
a Nissan Micra on September 15.

This comes after the company read an 
article in the Advertiser about the organi-
sation appealing for a vehicle.

MD of CeeBee Douglas Brake and 
founding director Charleen Brake, said 
they always believed in giving back to 
society.

“The day before reading the article we 
had a company vehicle become surplus 
to the requirement as the CMS who used 
it decided to go onto car allowance. 
The organisation Operates in Boksburg, 
Vosloorus and Reiger Park, so by donat-
ing the car we are giving something to 
our direct community.

“As parents and grandparents, chil-
dren are very close to our heart. We 
have over the years sponsored many 
children’s school fees through CeeBee. 
We are sponsoring five children. We 
have for over 10 years sponsored a 
child at Jeppe Girls through the Ruth 
First Trust.”

Douglas explained they will also car-
ry out the maintenance and servicing 
of the car. 

The organisation’s acting director, 
Nompumelelo Gidela, cried tears of 
joy during the handover and thanked 
the company for their generosity.

Seen here are Nompumelelo Gidela (Boksburg Child Welfare acting director), William Mphane (Boksburg Child Welfare secretary), 
Lindiwe Buthelezi (Boksburg Child Welfare administrator), Nosipho Zembe (acting supervisor of the Vosloorus office), Charleen Brake 
(CeeBee founding director) and Douglas Brake (CeeBee MD).

Child Welfare receives new set of wheels

Tell us what’s on 
your mind
The Advertiser asked 
a few locals what Her-
itage Month, annually 
celebrated in September, 
means to them.

I’m Swazi. Heritage Month 
helps me to reflect on 
who I am and where 
I come from. It helps 
unify us and we end up 
learning about different 
cultures.

I’m an Indian and 
we have a colourful 
heritage. This month 
we can reflect on all the 
cultures in our country. 
My favourite traditional 
dish is breyani.

I’m an Afrikaner. By 
celebrating Heritage 
Month we learn to 
appreciate everybody’s 
different cultures. It’s 
our responsibility to 
persevere our heritage.

I’m coloured. My whole 
family is diverse and 
Heritage Month gives us 
the opportunity to come 
together and celebrate 
different cultures.

I’m Ndebele and Heritage 
Month gives me the 
opportunity to go back to 
my roots. It also gives us 
the chance to reflect and 
celebrate other cultures.

Thandi Maseko Zanté Kruger Sasha Zimmerman Mxolisi Nkosi (Dlamini)Samantha Samson

Child Welfare receives new set of wheels
learning about different 
cultures.

New manager takes the reigns


